
 

 

To: Indian Soccer Member Leagues & Clubs  

Re: Fidelity Bond  

We would all like to think that employees / volunteers would conduct their organization’s activities with 

honesty and integrity. Unfortunately, this is not always the case. According to a U.S. Department of 

Commerce study, one-third of all employees / volunteers admitted stealing from their employers in the 

previous year. Employee / Volunteer theft of monetary funds, such as registration fees, can have a 

devastating affect on your organization. Smaller organizations can be especially hard hit by theft and 

embezzlement, as they cannot afford extensive safeguards nor are large enough to absorb such a 

financial loss.  

Pullen Insurance Services is pleased to offer you an inexpensive but effective way to protect your club 

from employee / volunteer monetary theft. By purchasing an Employee / Volunteer Dishonesty Bond, 

you can ensure that your organization is protected. We highly recommend you carefully consider 

purchasing this insurance as many times during the year we become aware of situations involving the 

embezzlement of club funds.  

If you are interested in obtaining this coverage, you may complete the enclosed Blanket Position Bond 

application for your club and return it back to us. Please do not hesitate to contact us with your 

questions. Let us here from you soon.  

Sincerely,  

Pullen Insurance Services, Inc. 


